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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Director, Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation Division
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Request for Five Year Renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 9252 for the
Model No. 51032-2 Packaging; Docket No. 71-9252

By this letter, AREVA NP Inc., per the provisions of 10 CFR 71.38, formally requests a five year
renewal of Certificate of Compliance 9252 for the 51032-2 packaging. The expiration date of the
current certificate is October 31, 2013. AREVA NP requests that the table listed in Section 5.(b)(1) on
page 2 be replaced with Table 6-1 from the 51032-2 Safety Analysis Report (SAR) 51-9092928-002
which was submitted to the NRC on July 7, 2009 and approved by the NRC on September 9, 2009.
The contents table on page 2 of Revision 7 of Certificate 9252 should have been changed to
incorporate Table 6-1 from the approved SAR. The contents table listed on page 3 of Certificate
9252 Revision 7 is correct. The contents tables on pages 2 and 3 may need to be split into two tables
for clarity purposes. In addition, AREVA NP requests that the registered user contact for AREVA NP
be changed to:

AREVA NP Inc.
Attn: James K. Davis
2101 Horn Rapids Road
Richland, WA 99354

If you have any questions concerning this request, please feel free to contact me at 509-375-8409 or
Jim Davis at 509-375-8464.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Link, Manager
Environmental, Health, Safety, & Licensing
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AREVA NP INC.
2101 Horn Rapids Road, Richland, WA 99354

Tel.: 509 375 8100 - www.areva.com
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Bernard H. White
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
6003 Executive Blvd.
Mail Stop E3 DM2
Rockville, MD 20852


